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March 19, 1997

To whom it may concern:

The Randal G. Winter Construction Company of Valencia, California recently completed the build out of
a 1,200 square foot space in our building. Mr. Randy Winter and his crew exceeded our expectations in
the quality of construction and finished the project on time.

Randy worked closely with us and our designer to accommodate our special needs and to comply with
the strict building regulations of the city of Glendale. His coordination of the many sub-contractors
involved in the project kept work flowing smoothly, on time, and on budget.

I heartily recommend the Randal G. Winter Construction Company.

Sincerely,

ev. Dan Ussery
District Administrator
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